
 
 

St James Church and St James, Isle of Grain, 
Parish Council would like to say thank you 

to all who made our Remembrance week-end so special. 
 

Over 1,200 poppies were knitted by  ladies from Grain, our ‘Tommy’ 
was created by Iveta Kuze, Year 3 school children made a fitting 
display for those lost from this village, Rev. J Wright designed the 
peace tree. The silhouettes both outside and within the church were 
sponsored by local businesses and members of the community and 
very emotive.  Our grateful thanks go to those that came along to put 
it all together. 
 

We also thank Grain Fire & Rescue team for supplying the sound 
system and, together with Friends of Grain Coastal Park, lit the 
beacon and Jaspar, Sarah and Amanda for ringing the bells. 
 

Our biggest thanks go to those who attended and supported all that 
was organised to mark the 100th anniversary of the WW1 armistice. 
 

All your generous donations received - totalling £300.00 - will be sent 
to The Royal British Legion and other charities that support our 
armed forced. 
 

 


